
 

Literacy, Communication & Language 
We have made great progress with sharing 
our reading books and library books. This 
term we will continue to develop a love of 
reading by making more time to share and 
talk about a range of high quality picture 
books. In class we will focus in depth on 
the story “Look up!” as we ran out of time 
to do this last term. Then we will focus on 
“Halibut Jackson”. Please keep reading and 
sharing books together at home. 

Mathematics 
This term we will continue to compare collections 
and talk about the composition of 4 and 5 with the 
Numberblocks. We will continue to “use our eyes 
to subitise” (recognise a group of up to 5 without 
the need to count) and represent numbers 1 to 5 
in different ways. We will then have some fun to 
compare mass and compare capacity before 
moving on to learning and talking about numbers 
6,7,8. 
 

The Natural World 
We will continue to develop a love of the Natural 
World by venturing outside for some sensory 
welly walks to investigate Winter. We will talk 
about ice, frost and snow and explore melting 
and freezing. We will talk about where the Arctic 
is, find it on a globe, talk about what it is like to 
be there and what animals live there. 

 

 

Past and Present 
We will be talking about the Seasons and 
what changes have happened now it is 

Winter. This term we will start “Show and 
Tell” to support each child develop their 

confidence to talk about their ideas, 
experiences and interests with a familiar 
group. This activity will also help us listen 
carefully and ask and answer questions. 

 

 Creating with Materials 
This term we will make lots of arts 

and crafts based on the theme 
winter and space. We will focus on 

independently using scissors, 
sellotape, glue and paintbrushes to 

cfreate different effects. 
  

 People, Culture and Communities 
This term we will explore the value 

“Courage” and talk about how we can 
demonstrate this by believing in ourselves 

and trying new things but also through acts 
of courage to help each other in class, at 

school and in the wider world. 

PSED 
This term we will work towards 

becoming more independent with 
everyday routines. We will continue to 

talk about our feelings and sort out 
problems by “using kind words to sort 
out problems”. We will share lots of 
stories about making a good choice. 

 

Understanding the World 
This term we will be developing our 
mouse skills when using the class 
computers. We will use a painting 
programme to try to draw some 
pictures using the mouse. We will 
also be using the iPads to take space 
themed selfies and photos. 

  

Physical Development  
This term we will continue to learn how to 

safely use equipment, manage risks and 
make safe choices in our outside area. In 
our PE sessions we will learn how to use 
different equipment safely and work on 
our balance in Gymnastics and Throwing 

and Catching skills. 

WOW 
 Winter Welly Walk 

 Explore freezing and melting 
 

Being Imaginative and Expressive  
This term we will continue to sing a 

variety of songs to support our 
learning in all areas of the 

curriculum. We will also encourage 
children to follow their own ideas to 
independently use all of our creative 

area equipment to make rockets!  
 


